In Session with the “Oriole” Superintendent
By Mark D. Rosekrans, Superintendent of Charlotte Public Schools

April Information - Spring Break, Office Schedules and Board of Education Meeting

Spring Break for Charlotte Public Schools will begin on Friday, April 3, 2015 and go through Sunday, April
12, 2015. School resumes on Monday, April 13, 2015. During Spring Break the Administrative offices
will be closed on Friday, April 3, 2015 (in observation of Good Friday), and also on Friday, April 10, 2015.
Should the public need to do business with the district offices please plan accordingly.

All school buildings and offices will be closed during the break unless rentals or other community use
commitments have been made.

Weymouth Child Development Center and the Charlotte Aquatic Center will remain open during the
break. Please check the website for hours of operation.

The regular Board of Education meeting for the month of April will be held on Monday, April 20, 2015, at
6:30 PM. Please note that the regular meeting has been moved one week later to avoid meeting upon
the day of return from Spring Break.

As previously communicated, students will begin taking the MSTEP assessment tests upon return from
Spring Break. Parents are encouraged to access the State of Michigan and Michigan Department of
Education web sites for more information. Parents are also encouraged to contact their school for
specific testing dates and times. MSTEP testing information is also available on our website.

Have fun and be safe during spring break.

Go Orioles! Oriole Pride!



